
♥ Dear American family ♥   
 
My name is Lémuel, I'm 13 years old, and I live with my family in Deuil la Barre, a 
charming small town located 15 kilometers north of Paris, France. I am writing this 
letter with great excitement and curiosity because I would love to spend the summer 
in the United States to learn English and explore a new culture. 
 
In my daily life, I love to be with my family: there's my mom, dad (Sonia and 
Maxime), and my sister Anita, who is 14. I really love our TV nights and singing 
karaoke together. It's so much fun! 

I'm also really close to my four grandparents. They're special to me and I enjoy 
spending time with them, listening to their stories and getting their advice. 

Overall, my family is like my safe place. They're always there for me and make me 
feel happy, 

I adore my town, Deuil la Barre, because it's a place where you can do everything on 
foot. Whether it's going to the library, the cinema, a restaurant, the swimming pool, 
or the stadium, it only takes a few steps to reach all these places. 
 
I go to school in Enghien les Bains, a neighboring town, which I reach on foot in 15 
minutes every day.I must also mention that I really enjoy my school – the teachers 
are kind and always available to help. We have a great gymnasium with a climbing 
wall, which I absolutely love! 
 
I'm a curious student, passionate about english and reading. I’m fond of football 
which is called « soccer » in the US. My dream for the future is to be a professionnal 
soccer player ! 
I am a pleasant and respectful person. I hope you will consider giving me the 
opportunity to be a part of your family for 3 weeks in summer. 
Thank you very much for taking the time to read my letter. Please do not hesitate to 
contact me and my parents if you have any questions or need additional 
information. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lémuel ♥ ♥ ♥ 




